

VILLAGE OF DUPO Park Activities Committee

c/o 107 N. 2nd Street, Dupo, IL 62239 618-779-7859 (Cell); 618-286-5505 (Facsimile)

dupoparkactivities@gmail.com

COMMITTEE MEMBERS

Joe Basinski, I.D. Cleveland, Don Dixon, Phyllis Hamilton, Jenny Johnson, Kurt Johnson, Kim Kuni, Ken Phillips, Melissa Schertz, Leslie Sopp

Dear Village of Dupo Park Activities Supporter;

Do you ever wonder where the money comes from to continue the programs that we have throughout the year? It doesn't come from the city budget. The Park Activities Committee is a separate entity. Support comes from businesses, organizations and individuals. At each event we put on, we use donations to pay for everything that is involved in bringing the event to all of our area families; such as food, entertainment, labor for set up/tear down, publicity, goods and services.

Our committee has successfully provided more than 25 free events in the last five years, with literally thousands of event goers made up of people just like you from the local and surrounding communities.

So how do we get the funds we use? From business owners, organizations and civic minded individual just like you! We know you support keeping a positive "best foot forward" approach to your customers, members and local families.

Would you please help us further our efforts by making a donation? With this donation, you will be helping to finance one of many of our annual events; Movie in the Park, 4th of July Celebration, Back Pack for Kids, Chili Cook-Off, Fall Festival, Christmas in the Park and other free events throughout the year.

This year, we are offering levels of sponsorship if your business or group would prefer. Whatever level you might choose; there will be professional signage prominently displaying the sponsorship's name at that event.

Levels of sponsorship available are:

GOLD Sponsor \$500; SHLVER Sponsor \$250; BRONZE Sponsor \$100

If a sponsorship is not a good fit for you, a donation of any amount is always welcomed and appreciated. Signage of <u>ALL</u> donors will be displayed at events.

You can donate by returning the attached reply form with a check made out to "Village of Dupo/Park Activities" or by calling 618-779-7859 for pick up. Please give me a call if you'd like additional information on our committee or its mission.

We meet the 3rd Thursday of every month, 6:30 pm at Village Hall. We are ALWAYS looking for new faces and great ideas to further enhance our endeavors.

Thank you in advance. We appreciate your support.

Sincerely,

Ken Phillips, Chairperson